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Workshop for non-teaching staff 
on 

“Technical awareness of experiments” 

Session (2023-24) 

 

A workshop for non-teaching staff on “Technical awareness of experiments” 

was conducted in the Department of Physics on 17th September 2024. The 

workshop was formally inaugurated at the hands of Dr. A.N. Wazalwar, Head of 

the Department, Department of Physics. All the teaching and non-teaching staff 

members were present on this occasion. The aim of the workshop was to make all 

the technical staff of the department aware of all the experiments which are to be 

performed by the students of B.Sc. classes during their practical hours. They were 

given the basic knowledge about the experiments like apparatus required, 

maintenance of the circuit boards, instruments, batteries, transformers, resistance 

boxes, oscillators, multimeters, soldering method etc. They were also introduced to 

instruments in the department like Cathode Ray Oscilloscope (CRO), e/m by 

Thomson’s method and many more such equipments. 

The workshop became successful due to the efforts and co-operation of staff of the 

department. 

 

 

 

 



 

P
ag

e2
 

 

 


